
Robles, Sandra

From:

Sent:

To:
Subject:

Robles, Sandra

Tuesday, January 7, 2025 6:58 AM
Robles, Sandra

FW: 1/13 Council agenda

From: Lila Guirguis
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 10:22 AM
To: Stewart, Jana ianastewart@citvofDasadena.net; De La Cuba, Vannia VDeLaCubafScitvofpasadena.net
Subject: Human Services Commission

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is
safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. For more information about the Phish Alert Button view article "KB0011474" on the
DolT portal.

Dear Jana and Vannia,

I sincerely regret that I must resign from my position as Human Services Commissioner and Chair.
Several personal and professional obligations require my attention and time, and they do not allow
me to continue this vital work with the attention it deserves.

I have truly been honored to serve in this capacity and have been chosen by Mayor Gordo to represent
the significant issue of Early Childhood work in the Pasadena community.
Please extend my gratitude to him for this excellent opportunity.

With sincere regards,
Lila Guirguis

01/13/2025
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Robles, Sandra

From:

Sent:
To:
Subject:

Robles, Sandra
Friday, January 10, 2025 11:30 AM
Rabies, Sandra

FW: 1/13 Council agenda - another resignation

-—Original Message-—
From: Max Reyes
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 12:49 PM
To: Masuda, Gene <gmasuda@cityofpasadena.net>; Sullivan, Noreen
<nsullivan@cityofpasadena.net>
Subject: Northwest Commission Resignation

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you know the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. For more information
about the Phish Alert Button view article "KB0011474" on the DolT portal.

Hi Gene and Noreen,

As discussed with Noreen, I will be stepping down from the Northwest Commission. I am grateful for
the wonderful opportunity to have served as your appointee.

Thank you for your support and everything that you both do for our City! Please don't hesitate if you
have any questions or if there are any further steps I should take.

All my best,
Max Reyes
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